
Re: London Meeting,Museums 
Association No. !3 Norham Gardens. 

Dec . 18 , 1912 . 

I am so glad that you have arranged to 

have the next meeting in London in connection with the 

International Congress, as you are sure ton have a 

"Vle ry la ige gathering, and it wi 11 help the Association 

immensely. Your experience circular is vecy interesting. 

(Signed) Wm. Osler. 


